
MONDAY MORNING MEETING MINUTES 

Meeting Date: October 17, 2022 

 

 
Good morning meeting started with our pledge of allegiance. Prayers were given for Nancy Richert who has been transferred to 
McAllen Heart Hospital room 252, for abscesses in her abdomen, Russ Tibbets is having surgery Dec 2, to remove spleen and 
liver part of d pancreas, prayers for Onalee Hagen family, who passed away Thursday here at Tip. Prayers also given for safety 
of all traveling to our RGV valley. 
 
Please check your fire extinguisher s , batteries in fire alarms and  carbon dioxide alarms, check on your neighbors if you have 
not seen them daily. 
 
We are having a Veterans Day program to honor the veterans, a lunch will be provided by the activities dept following program. 
So please come Nov 11, 2022 at 11:00 in the main hall. Sign up sheets on bulletin board in main hall for lunch count and please 
mark if you are veteran. 
 
VA is having free food distribution if you are a Veteran 11/3 at McAllen facility on Hackberry , 12/15 at Harlingen facility. 
 
Samba is going to be run by Nev Nichols in hobby shop starting at 6:00 starting tonight if enough to play. Thank you to Bill and 
Betty Mauck for doing such a great job in prior years. 
 
Birthday party main hall for Lynn Johnson 2:00 
 
Monday Bingo 6:30 buy 7:00 play main hall 
               Poker in room 3 off pool room 6:00 
 
Tuesday Marjong at 1:00 Al Barnes 
                Contract rummy 6:00 Al Barnes 
 
Wednesday  hot dogs and hamburgers in Main hall 5:30 
                       Dance to Steven May 7:00-10:00 
 
Thursday.      Hand knee foot 10:15 AC room 
                       Contract rummy 6:00 Al Barnes 
 
Friday.           TOPS 8:30 in AC room 
                      Horse collar 6:30 shuffleboard 
 
Sunday.         Mexican train 6:00 Al  Barnes 
 
Please drive safe , use flashlight if walking at night have a great week 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Pam’s Notes 

 

Burr from the Midwest  We're having a few days of rather chilly weather.  We have had snow flurries!!!!  Time to migrate.   
I was in Houston all last week, so both MMMeetings are enclosed.  I had regular infusion, but also had a targeted proton 
radiation on my spine.  Thankfully no pain and I can't really see any side effects.  Was a little tired after the week, but that could 
have been results of test, chemo, flu shot, 3rd Covid booster, or the radiation.....who knows?  I am fine and just complaining 
about the chill in the air and I am still in IL.  One more trip to Houston and then Pete and I will be down at the Tip for the season.  
Can't be soon enough for me. 
 
Last Thursday my neighbor, Lois informed that: 
 
Just talked to Pat Collier.She is back at Tip as of yesterday. Her son is with her-she is quite a gal! 
 



Good for Pat!!!  Now she's a trooper! 
 
    Sorry this is after the fact, but Marge Johnson wrote: 
 
Len is turning 80 on Monday, October 17, so I thought we’d all help him celebrate. I’m having cake and ice cream for him at the 
Hall at 2:00. He, so far, is unaware of this! 
 
Please pass the word on to everyone! Marge Johnson  Happy Belated, Len!!! 
 
Stay warm, drive safely, and let's all meet in South Texas soon.  Have a good week.    
 
Pam 

 


